
Openreach - Temporary Road Closure - Plumstone Road, Acol - 4th 

March 2024 (Thanet District) 

Due to works planned to be undertaken by Openreach, It will be 

necessary to close part of Plumstone Road, Acol, from 4th March 

2024 with estimated completion by 4th March 2024. 

Plumstone Road, Acol, will be closed between Church Cottage and Minster 
Road, between the hours of 08:00 and 18:00 only. To the extent 

indicated by signs and barriers on site. 

The alternative route for any through traffic is via Plumstone Road, 

Seamark Road, A299 Canterbury Road West, B2190 Minster Road, 

Minster Road and vice versa. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained during the works. 

The closure is required for the safety of the public and 

workforce while allowing fibre works to be carried out, works are 

undertaken by Openreach. 

 

For the most up to date information on these works please 

visit: https://one.network/?tm=136648822 

For information regarding this closure please contact Openreach 0800 

0282 229, who will be able to assist with the scope of these works. 

The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 03000 

418181 

https://one.network/?tm=136648822

